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difference with

service!

Monday
Join us for
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Group

Daily Mass
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Mon, Tues,

Thurs

Tutors/Mentors Needed 
Monday - Thursday

between 3-6pm

LIVING FULLY THE UNIVERSITY LIFE

It has been wonderful these first few weeks to welcome everyone back to campus especially those coming to UR for the first
time! This year promises to be a year of grace for all of us, in particular those who open their hearts to Christ and keep Him
close to their hearts. With over 20 years of experience in Campus Ministry, I like to think that I have some experience that
may provide you with some insight to this coming year and ways to thrive in college.

BALANCE: Keep everything in balance. It sounds obvious and well meaning, but it is one of the hardest things you will
accomplish. Make time for activities that address your spiritual, social, and academic needs in life. Do so by creating and
being faithful to friends who represent for you these areas, which are human needs. Do not be afraid to say no to things that
may seem exciting.

CHANGE: Our patron John Henry Cardinal Newman once said: “To live is to change, and to be perfect is to have changed
often.” It is inevitable and indeed necessary for a life of grace. However, do not change everything, for one must remain
grounded in the past. Discern what needs to and must change not only in others or in the world, but also, within yourself. 

GIVE: As young people and Christian, you have a special obligation and indeed an opportunity to give your time, talent
(energy) and even your treasure to someone in need. They may be a fellow student. They might be a stranger. What you
have, will be asked of you. We can all find an excuse (many but not all, valid) not to do something. Open yourself to what
God is asking of you for the other.

LAUGH: Life is joy. Even in the midst of difficulty and deep pain, the joy of God will afford you an opportunity to laugh or
see humor in things before you or in your relationships with others. Find a laugh or a moment of joy every day!

PRAY: The sacramental life of the Church, especially at the Sunday Mass is a wonderful opportunity to gather in prayer.
Often, we have the best of intentions to pray more. Yet, the demands of life pull at us all day long and soon we are tired and
wonder to ourselves how the day passed without saying a prayer of gratitude or blessing for a loved one. Sunday Mass
connects us to our deepest longings as human persons, and its obligation calls others, thereby giving us the gift of prayer, we
can often neglect and us into relationship with God.

Funny, looking these suggestions over reminds me just how much they can be applied to all of us!

Peace, 

Fr. Cool

September 15, 2024 - Twenty Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time (B)

Cool Thoughts
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Contact Jack at
jrupper2@ur.rochester.edu



Starting this week!

Eucharistic Adoration

Give to our
Collection
Via Venmo

Newman relies on the generous support of
Alumni, Parents, Local Residents, and

Students for 90% of our budget.  Your support
of our Sunday collection is deeply appreciated!

Newman Laughs

Mass Intention: Fr. John Crowley, Zack Smith and Charles Edward Theile

G E T   I N V O L V E D

Join us on Campus Groups  as well!


